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Dear Commissioners,

This is to update you that New Brighton pool was evacuated tonight, out of an abundance of caution when staff
noticed an indicating light going off. 

VFRS arrived and inspected and determined the flashing light indicated a sump pump issue which relates to a back
up of sewage – not an ammonia leak as was first reported to VFRS.

Maintenance staff are now on site evaluating the situation. If the issue isn’t resolved tonight there is the risk of not
being open for operations tomorrow.

Staff are offering patrons refunds or credits for the lost swimming time.

Thank you

Sent from my iPhone


